0919

A

secretary

From: Wilkens [paradisefarms@mail.colint.com]
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2000 12:25 PM

To: secretary@cftc.gov

Subject: Proposed ©2BOT Trading Limit Change

COMMENT

Dear Mr. Secretary:

As a grain farmer, I'm strongly opposed to the proposed increase to the
CBOT's maximum daily price fluctuation limits.

i've long been critical of the way futures markets work. As far as I'm
concerned, they're a buyer's market designed to hold commaodity prices
down. If this proposal is adopted there will be wild swings in
commodity prices. Agriculture can't stand that.

If the proposal passes, my point will be proved.

Thanks for listening

Roy G. Wilken Pres.
Paradise Farms inc.
2277 N 400 East Rd.
Danforth, IL 609300

paradisefarms@colint.com
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